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On Wednesday 22 March everyone gave their best shot at crazy golf here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Our residents enjoyed cheering each other on and having a go for themselves to see if they could take on the challenge.

We had a crazy golf astroturf and an alternative for armchair golf so everyone could join in; for armchair golf we used dustpans

with different scores to adapt our course and everyone enjoyed having a go!

Some residents chatted about how they played golf as a hobby when they retired and everyone had fun seeing who could get the

highest score.

We had some talented golfers who got a hole in one. Watch out Rory McIlroy!
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